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Thank you!

Your support is making a difference to kids like Parker.

In this issue:

· How your support has helped changed lives

· Christmas 4× Brighter, a huge thanks to you

· How technology is helping improve learning
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Thank you!
I wanted to share with you the stories of some incredible people who, despite their loss of vision, are determined to achieve their goals. Thank you for your support and generosity! You are helping provide life-changing support and care through specialised services to kids like Parker, Jack, Noah and Thomas as well as people like Martin, Adam and Mark.

From the youngest clients, like little Parker who is progressing so well, to those who have been newly and unexpectedly diagnosed with blindness later in life, like Pat’s husband of 45 years, Martin—your kindness is being felt by people at all different ages and stages of life.

Thank you for believing in an inclusive world for people with blindness or low vision. I am truly grateful for your incredible support. I hope that you enjoy getting to know just some of the people your kindness is reaching and whose lives you’re changing for the better.

Ron Hooton,
CEO Vision Australia

A letter from Parker’s mum

Hello there.

I want to say ‘thank you’ on behalf of all the parents like us. Your support really gives my son the best chance of living his dreams.

Thanks to you, Parker has been getting all the support he needs to prepare him for school. It’s going to be a big step, but with the help of Vision Australia’s specialised team, I ’m confident he’s going to do well.

Parker is the most determined little boy. He is working hard on his braille. It’s really important for him to be able to read so he can keep up with kids of his age.

Cath, his Orientation and Mobility Specialist, has been showing him how to use his white cane, to watch out for steps or anything that could trip him up, to walk around independently in a safe and confident way – an important skill for Parker to master.

I can’t wait to let you know how Parker’s doing when he gets to school. Thank you for your generous support that is helping my little Parker and other kids just like him.

With best wishes, Amy

A better future for Jack, Noah and Thomas

The Hardman family could never have imagined that low vision would affect all three of their boys. Dave and Sonia Hardman admit to being ‘floored’ when they were first told their oldest son, Jack, was diagnosed with ocular albinism. You can only imagine their shock when two years later, Jack’s brothers, twins Noah and Thomas, were given the same diagnosis.

‘Jack had no vision until he was about one, and then slowly it started to develop. After Jack, we thought we’d know what to look for with the twins,’ Sonia says.

At first, they thought the twins weren’t affected: ‘When the twins were born, we assumed they didn’t have the condition because they seemed a little more alert; and then, at about eight weeks, we noticed their eyes wobbled a lot – a sign of nystagmus – and then straight away we got goose bumps and realised what was happening,’ she says.

As a result of their condition, all three boys have reduced vision clarity and acuity, and also struggle with glare. With neither Dave nor Sonia having experienced low vision prior to Jack being diagnosed, the Hardman family said it took some time to come to terms with what that would mean for their children.

Dave and Sonia quickly came to appreciate the specialised care and emotional reassurance

Vision Australia could offer them. ‘It was all a mystery to me. I’d never thought of that side of things before then,’ Dave says.
With all three of their sons diagnosed with vision loss, the expert staff at Vison Australia has very much become part of the Hardman family. It’s the support your kindness has made possible that’s giving Dave and Sonia hope that their sons, now 10 and 8, will be able to live full and happy lives.

‘As a parent, you have all these hopes and wishes they’ll follow in your footsteps, but you find out very quickly that no kid does what you do, they all find their own path in life,’ Dave says.

Currently all three boys are in primary school, using assistive technology to support their learning, something the family is very thankful for.

‘Reading and writing has been a challenge for the boys. At school, they can’t see the blackboard, and they have problems reading text unless it’s really enlarged; and obviously, that’s a big thing when it comes to education,’ Sonia says.

Families like the Hardman family know how life changing your support can be.

Thank you for helping them see a future for each of their sons and providing the support needed for the boys to enjoy their school years.

Your support is helping change lives!

Martin’s Story

Vision Australia’s special library brought joy back to Martin’s life.
Martin lost his sight suddenly following a stroke.
After a lifetime of full sight, blindness came as a shock.

Realising he was struggling with basic tasks, Martin contacted Vision Australia. ‘They came to my house within a fortnight, and with their expertise opened a door that was really powerful. I was also introduced to the long white cane,’ says Martin.

Through Vision Australia’s Library Service, Martin was also able to rekindle his love of reading. Library members can access thousands of audio books, magazines, newspapers and podcasts, as well as thousands of braille and ebraille titles, and music braille pieces, and much more. It’s an incredible resource that is supported by the donations of supporters like you - thank you!

Thank you for helping people of all ages receive the specialised support and resources like the Vision Australia Library Service, which gives people with blindness or low vision the tools they need to live their life to the fullest.

Adam’s Story

A keen user of assistive and other technologies, Adam, who is completely blind, signed up to Vision Australia’s Individual Peer Support Program to assist others.

The program matches Adam with others from the blind and low vision community he may be able to support. Through phone conversations, Adam will be able to provide tips and strategies around the ways technology can support his peers, and also act as a general tech resource for those he is matched with.

Adam knows the difference technology can make in the lives of people who are blind or have low vision.
‘For a lot of people who are blind or have low vision, it is technology that allows them to carry out everyday tasks at home or hold down a job; so it’s really important that people know what’s available to help them,’ he says.

Your support doesn’t just help people like Adam advocate for better technology, it also helps them gain access to assistive technology and helps them understand how they can use it to achieve a much better quality of life.

Brian’s Story

Brian’s vision began to deteriorate when he was just 18. A year later, as the result of Keratoconus, he was left totally blind.

Brian says, ‘The support I’ve had from Vision Australia has definitely made a huge difference for me, and I’m glad that I reached out early on.’

Blindness and low vision can strike at any age. Loss of sight doesn’t just have a physical impact, but an emotional one as well. For a young person like Brian, Vision Australia’s support has been essential in helping him come to terms with his blindness and find happiness again.

Today, Brian is employed and participates in activities like blind cricket. He’s happy to talk to others who are similarly blind or have low vision about daily life as a blind person and activities that are open to them. He believes this is one particular benefit offered by Vision Australia’s Peer Support Program.

Thank you for giving people like Brian access to this life-changing support.

Mark’s Story

Born with low vision and hearing loss, Mark only took up using a long white cane six years ago. It’s been such a revelation for the 46-year-old, who is now confident enough to travel on his own.

‘It only took me 46 years, but I went overseas by myself and I loved it. I’d always wanted to go somewhere on my own so I could do all the things that I wanted to do,’ Mark said.

Your support is helping white cane training to be offered to more and more people with vision loss, like Mark. Whether young, or not so young, such skills can give a person with blindness or low vision real independence and confidence—for Mark, it gave him a sense of adventure.

White cane training is a specialist mobility service that gives the user the confidence and skills to use their long white cane safely and independently. It requires many hours to master, and it is through the kindness of our supporters, like you, that this training can be made more widely available.
Thank you for helping to fund this vital service, and for giving people like Mark the chance to explore the world.

Thank you for making Christmas 4x Brighter for kids!

Christmas is a special time of year for many, but for the children your kindness supports, the response was truly magical.

Thank you to everyone who donated to our Carols by Candlelight Matching Appeal. Your donation had four times the impact and helped raise a record $2.8 million for kids who are blind or have low vision! These vital funds will go a long way to helping the 2,700 children and their families across the country who depend on Vision Australia for help. From Feelix Library kits, to white cane training around the playground, and educational support to prepare for school, your kindness is going to give many children the chance to love learning and realise their dreams.

Thank you for raising vital funds to help kids!

Gail takes a tailored approach to client support

Losing your sight can be a scary experience.

Vision Australia’s Case Manager, Gail, works closely with many of our clients to help them stay safe in their homes, and gain the confidence and skills to move independently outside the house.

Gail explains that when a client is first referred to Vision Australia, often one of our occupational therapists will visit their home to assess how best we can help.

From assessing potential risks, to looking for opportunities where assistive technology can help overcome the challenges of vision loss, Gail works with individuals to find strategies that will best assist their needs.

Gail reported: ‘It can be anything from changing the type of stove they have, from gas to electric, and teaching them how to use it safely, to investigating ways to be able to make a cup of tea. Adapting a home doesn’t just help a client stay safe, but it gives them the ability to maintain their independence.’

She added: ‘It could be a handrail, or simply changing the buttons on the phone, but it can make a big difference.’
With so many options now available, Gail can also help clients benefit from assistive technologies: ‘It could be teaching the client how to use a computer or phone to help communicate or listen to audio books.’

For many older Australians with vision loss, this means being able to live independently in their own homes.

Gail knows that the regular interaction with her clients is an essential part of the service:
‘It helps them to feel connected, prevents them from feeling isolated, and you continue to work through getting each task done.’

Your support is helping provide vital specialised care and support for people who are blind or have low vision - to travel with confidence using their white cane, to live independently in their own homes and to do all the things they want to do.

Gail can help her clients access other services, such as social activities or exercise. She becomes a key point of contact for them, and through specialist training, such as white cane training, she can help them to find the confidence they need to leave their home safely and enjoy the world.

‘It’s anything and everything, really. We work to address each client’s individual needs to make sure they have the best support and care to live a great life,’ she says.

This is why your support has been life-changing. Your kindness means our service staff like Gail can continue to deliver personalised support.
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Yes! I would like to make a life-changing gift of:

$35 /$50 /$100 /My choice $____
– OR –

My payment method:

Please debit my credit card (details below)

Card type: Visa /MasterCard /AMEX /Diners

Card no: ____ ____ ____ ____

Expiry: __/__

Name on card:

Signature:

– OR –

Please find enclosed my cheque/money order payable to Vision Australia

My Details:

Title:

First name:

Surname:

Phone:

Email:

Address:

Suburb:

State: 
Postcode:

Reference number (if known):

Please complete this coupon and return to the below address.

Send to Reply Paid 9802, IN YOUR CAPITAL CITY, call 1800 42 20 77 
or donate at www.visionaustralia.org.au/donate. Occasionally we allow like-minded organisations to contact our supporters. This helps us reach additional generous Australians willing to support our cause. If you do not wish to receive communications from other organisations, please cross this box.

Please read our privacy statement overleaf. If you do not wish to receive further information about the work Vision Australia does in the community, please call 1800 42 20 77.
Thank you for making a difference.

Donations of $2 or more are tax deductible.
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VNLTL18- NL00A1N

COUPON - BACK

Transform someone’s life!

$35 can help pay for a long white cane, ensuring a person who is blind or has low vision can get around safely.

$50 can help pay for a 30 minute independence and daily living activities session for a child to learn basic skills such as social interaction and personal care.

$100 can help provide a Feelix Library Kit for pre-schoolers, which includes brailled books, tactile toys and a copy of the story on CD. Bringing stories to life in this way is an invaluable resource that helps with early literacy skills.

PRIVACY STATEMENT:

Vision Australia respects your privacy and embraces the Australian Privacy Principles (APPs). We obtained your personal information from you directly. When you return this form to us, we collect your personal information so we can process your donation, and contact you again with information about us and our related entities, our services, our fundraising campaigns, and how you can support us again in the future. We may contact you by email, mail or telephone, and you can opt-out at any time. You don’t have to provide us with your personal information; however without it we are limited in how we interact with you.
Our Privacy Policy is available at www.visionaustralia.org/privacy, and contains important information about (i) how we collect and handle your personal information, (ii) how you can access and correct your personal information, and (iii) how you can make a privacy complaint. If you have any queries or concerns, please contact our privacy officer by email at info@visionaustralia.org, or call us on 1800 42 20 77.

Thank you!

Vital ways your support is having a life-changing impact for kids and adults who are blind or have low vision.

· White cane training helps a person learn to get around safely and travel to new places with greater independence.

· Technology training sessions give access to a world of information and communication, preventing loneliness and isolation.

· Orientation and mobility training teaches a person to get to new places, learn new routes, catch a bus and travel with confidence.

· Home care support helps provide safety in the home and alternate devices in order to live independently.

· Feelix Library kits which include brailled and tactile books and toys help support literacy in children.
